
Silver Medal.    
Christmas is Here. 
January Inbound.  

 
On the 15th November this month we gained further recognition from the Carlsberg 
Northamptonshire Food & Drink Awards. We were awarded runner up in the best 
restaurant category, a title that we won in 2015. We couldn’t be more proud to have 
entered twice and to have achieved a podium finish on both occasions. We send our 
heartfelt thanks to our team and our loyal customers, without whom we would not 
be here.  
 

          
 The 1st and 2nd places                     5 seconds before and after the award 
 
The competition this year was high, and we offer our heartfelt congratulations to all 
the entrants as well as all the winners. Next year possibly… 
 
Coupled with this competition, not only did we turn 3, and celebrated with a sell out 
weekend, but we also got a review in the Sunday Telegraph. Not something that 
happens every day to a restaurant in these here parts… 
 
So all in all as we enter our fourth Christmas season and fourth year of trading we 
are smiling. We still have spaces available for key dates including Christmas Eve, 
Boxing Day, New Years Eve and New Years day. As you are possibly already aware, 
we close down for a bit of a break from the 2nd to the 4th of January and re open as 
usual on Friday the 5th.  
 
**For the duration of January on Thursday and Friday nights we will be 
offering 50% off all prosecco at the bar or restaurant to make the new 
year bills a bit easier to handle. Plus everyone likes prosecco right?**  



 
        Sunday December 3rd Restaurant Review  
 
The Telegraph came in for lunch, maybe you should too…We have on the menu 
(outside of December) 2 courses for £12 and 3 for £15 as well as a sandwich or salad 
plus a side and a hot or cold drink for a tenner. During December our festive lunches 
are 2 courses for £18 and 3 for £22. We serve freshly baked pizza as well as many 
other dishes to suit a range of tastes.  
 

           
Warner Edwards & Beetroot                             Home cured coppa, Wigsthorpe ham,  
cured Gravadlax                      peaches and figs  



Seasonal menu changes highlight some fantastic new starters and mains, as well as 
some new puddings coming in over the last remaining weeks of the year. Sure 
enough we have sprouts and figgy pudding on there, but many many more as well.  
 
The menu is being updated daily with so many new dishes, as well as utilising our 
swaps system for some of the finest game and vegetables in the area. We are always 
grateful to our horde of growers, gardeners, farmers and shooters.  
 

 
           Local pheasant breasts, parsnip puree, sprouts, chestnuts, berries and parkin 
 
If you are wanting to book your festive parties, get in touch quickly as the dates are 
filling up. We would love to see you down at the wharf this December.  
 
A reminder to check out the opening times for the brewery shop over at NVB – open 
extra hours over the festive season for beer, gift vouchers, brewery tours, tee shirts, 
caps and did we mention beer? …oh, and beer… 
 
Best wishes,  
 
TK  


